
 

 

 

 

 

February 2014 

 
 
 
Dear Junior Parents: 
 
We need your support!  While it’s hard to believe that spring will ever arrive, Prom will 
be here before we know it!  As excitement mounts with the students, parents know 
that prom night is statistically one of the most dangerous nights of the high school 
year.  As an answer to the critical need for a safe, fun-filled after-prom event, 
Conestoga High School parents formed CAPCO (Conestoga After Prom Celebration 
Organization) in 1998.  
 

The CAPCO After Prom party provides a fun, alcohol- and drug-free party for the 

kids to continue their “prom night” in a safe environment.  Statistically, prom 

night is one of the most dangerous partying and driving nights for teenagers. 

 

This year CAPCO is hosting the After Prom Party at Lucky Strike Lanes & Lounge in 
Center City.  We are excited about this new venue and think the juniors are in for a 
great treat.  They will bowl, lounge, play pool, be entertained with a photo montage, a 
magician, bowling competitions, a money booth, a photo booth, a DJ, and Henna 
Tattoo artists.  The funds necessary to run this event are raised through local 
businesses and private contributions from parents. We are asking for your help to 
ensure we can continue this great tradition!  CAPCO is a 501c(3) and all contributions 
are tax deductible.  The After Prom Party is open to all Conestoga High School Juniors 
– regardless of whether or not they attend prom.  Please encourage your students to 
attend the after prom party at Lucky Strike.  We think this will be a party to remember! 
 
We are counting on you to join us in helping to provide a safe, substance free, and 
enjoyable post prom party for our students.  Due to the weather this year, fund raising 
events have not been as fruitful as we would have hoped.  Please take a look at the 
donation sheet on the next page and select a sponsorship level.  Please do not hesitate 
to contact us if you have any questions. 
 
Regards, 

 

 

 

Louise Cook  

CAPCO ‘14 Co-Chair CAPCO ‘14 Co-Chair 
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Gwenn Mascioli 
 

Registration 
Jeanne Braun 
Lorraine Miller 
Pam Wilson 
 

 
 

 

Kit Dempsey 



 

 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT OF THE CONESTOGA AFTER PROM PARTY! 

 

 

 

Please complete this part of the form, detach and mail it in the enclosed envelope with 

your donation. 

 

Parent(s) Name: ____________________________________________________ 

 

Phone Number: ____________________________________________________ 

 

Student’s Name: ____________________________________________________ 

 

 

Select your donation amount: 

 

Spare $25 _____ Deuce $500 _____ 

 

Strike $50 _____ All the Way $1,000 _____ 

 

Double $100 _____ Other __________ 

 

 

 

 

Please make Checks payable to CAPCO 

 

Please mail to: 

 

Gretchen Guttman 

852 Nathan Hale Road 

Berwyn, Pa 19312 

 

 

 

 


